NOTICE OF PUBLIC BUDGET HEARING FOR
TOWN OF SUMNER

Notice is hereby given that on Tuesday, November 13, 2018, at 6:30 p.m. at the Town of Sumner Town
Hall, 1550 24% Street, a public hearing on the proposed 2019 Budget of the Town of Sumner will be
held. A detailed budget can be reviewed or obtained by contacting the Town Clerk at 715-859-6520,
or can be reviewed on the Town's website at townofsumner-wi.com.

NOTICE OF SPECIAL MEETING OF THE ELECTORS
OF THE TOWN OF SUMNER

Notice is hereby given that on Tuesday, November 13, 2018, immediately following the completion of
the above listed Public Budget Hearing, a Special Town Meeting of the Electors is called pursuant to
Sec 60.12 (1)(c) of Wi. Stats. by the Town Board for the following purpose:

1. Establish the compensation for elected town officers pursuant to s. 60.10(1)(b)1, Wis. Stat., for

the terms starting in April 2019.
2. Adopt the 2018 total Town tax levy to be paid in 2019 pursuant to Sec. 60.10(1)(a) of Wis

Statutes.

Dated October 29, 2018
Sandra Tomczak, Town Clerk



